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To clarify Proposal 117’s intent. I would like the Dept. to create a separate draw 
permit hunt Number for the Tok Area draw permits for non-resident guided 
hunters if this proposal is carried. They currently apply under the same permit 
number DS 102. I suggest using the number DS 302. It is not used anywhere else. 
It would read as follows: 

12, 13C, and 20d, 

Tok Management Area       DS 302            1 permit 

Non-Residents Guided 

Only   

If the permit numbers increase in the future they would also create  separate hunt 
numbers for both hunts and the 2nd degree of kindred hunter if there is one. 
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